Late Additional Comments Submitted by D. Kirn, Dominion


-----Original Message-----

From: Deanna Kirn
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2009 3:14 PM

To: Veronica Thomason

Cc: Kathy W Johnson

Subject: RE: REQ Request for Formal Comments - 2009 Retail Annual Plan Item 6.e - Due August 28, 2009

FYI - 

I found another typo...  the "P" and "E" should be lower case, since this is not a defined term.

REQ.13.3.4.3.3
Statistical sampling is generally permitted for this 'P'erformance 'E'valuation type, unless otherwise specified by the Program Administrator.

Deanna J Kirn

Manager Regulation

Demand-Side Analysis

Dominion Recourses Services, Inc.

-----Original Message-----

From: naesbmail@naesb.org [mailto:naesbmail@naesb.org]

Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2009 6:05 PM

To: Deanna Kirn (Services - 6)

Subject: REQ Request for Formal Comments - 2009 Retail Annual Plan Item 6.e - Due August 28, 2009

via email and posting

TO:  NAESB Retail Electric Quadrant (REQ) Members and Interested Industry Participants

FROM:  Cory Galik Cummings, NAESB Staff Attorney

RE:  REQ Formal Request for Comments

DATE:  July 30, 2009

An industry comment period begins today, July 30, 2009 and ends on August 28, 2009 for the following REQ recommendation that is posted on the NAESB web site:

Recommendation:

2009 Retail Annual Plan Item 6.e   Develop business practice standards

for measurement and verification for demand response programs 

Recommendation: http://www.naesb.org/pdf4/retail_2009_ap_6e_rec.doc
All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB are eligible to submit comments for consideration.  The Retail Electric Executive Committee will review the recommendation and all submitted comments and consider it for vote during an upcoming Retail Executive Committees meeting. This meeting will be open and we encourage commenters to attend.

All comments received by the NAESB office by end of business on August 28, 2009 will be posted on the Request and Standards Activity Applicable to the Retail page:  http://www.naesb.org/retail_request.asp and forwarded to the Retail Electric Executive Committees  members for their consideration.  If you have difficulty downloading the recommendation, please call the NAESB office at (713) 356-0060.

Best Regards,

Cory Cummings

cc:  Rae McQuade, President
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